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March 10, 2011 - Members of the Trenton High School Beta Club visited with the Leonard
Manor residents recently and gave them each a qift of a teddy bear. Pictured here are some of
the students with Manor residents Laudean Cox (left) and Floydine Campbell (right). The Manor
is very thankful of the students giving of their time. - Photo courtesy of Linda Copeland




